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HEALTH PLANS COMMITTED TO PROVIDING APPROPRIATE SERVICES TO PREVENT HIV INFECTION  

Statement from HPA President & CEO Eric Linzer on PrEP Guidance 

 

“Health plans recognize the importance of pre-exposure prophylaxis (PrEP) antiretroviral therapy for 

the prevention of HIV infection and follow the U.S. Preventive Services Task Force recommendations 

related to PrEP services. We remain committed to working with the Department to ensure that New 

Yorkers at high risk are able to access the services they need to prevent the spread of HIV.” 
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The New York Health Plan Association represents 28 managed care health plans that provide 

comprehensive health care services to more than 8 million New Yorkers. 

http://www.nyhpa.org/

